
OHR Press Statement
The decision of Mrs Plavsic appears to be in line with the
Constitution.

We hope that the other organs of government in the RS also
behave within the provisions of the constitution.

We also clearly wish the internal political arguments within
the RS to be resolved in a fashion that is consistent with the
DP  A  and  does  not  hinder  in  any  way  the  implementation
process.
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